DULLES MIDDLE
INCOMING 6TH GRADE

FAMILY NIGHT

WEDNESDAY JANUARY 22ND *
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pPlease join Us...

If you have a
student who
will attend DMS
in the 2025-26
school Year!

Wednesday,January 500 Dulles Ave
22nd, 2025 Sugar Land TX

We're excited to invite you to our Family Night Q&A! Bring your
student and receive answers to your questions from the DMS
Staff! We’'ll meet in the cafeteria.

SEE YOU SOON!

Contact Us

281-634-5750
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